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Christmas Dates to Remember
December 2023
Dear Parents/Carers

Please see below dates for your diary:-

Thursday 7th December 
-
Christmas Jumper Day
Friday 15th December
-
Christmas Party at Grasshoppers

(9.15-12.00 noon) – Nursery will be open for those children not attending and who normally attend this session

If you would like your child to attend Grasshoppers, all consents and deposits MUST be paid by Friday 1st December

Friday 22nd December
-
Visit from Santa at 1pm

If your child does not normally attend this session, they are welcome to come to nursery and be accompanied by parent/carer.  

Nursery will close on Friday 22nd December at 3.15pm and will re-open on Thursday 11th January 2024
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact contact Louise through email:- louise@thelifenursery.co.uk or facebook messenger.  
Many thanks
Mrs Louise Gray
Nursery Manager
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